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ST LAWRENCE ADDRESSES 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 87/18  10 SEPTEMBER 2018 

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to consider a request for a letter of support for an approach 
to Royal to allow the address identification of St Lawrence to remain. 

NO. DETAILS 

1)  BACKGROUND  

a) Councillor Stephen Cockett – who will introduce this item – has received an email from St 
Lawrence residents Mr & Mrs S HG Twining having  become aware that St Lawrence 
addresses are being ‘changed’ into Ventnor addresses at the land registry every time a property 
changes hands. 

b) The email came with an attached copy of a letter from the Royal Mail stating that the proposal 
to retain the St Lawrence designation is acceptable to the Royal Mail subject to the completion 
of the process set out in the letter. 

c) A copy of the letter is attached to this Report. 

2)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is rcommended to provide the requested letter of support. 
 
 
 
 
  




